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Dear Parents, 

As we approach the end of the school year, bear in mind that we 

only have roughly six weeks of classes remaining. That is quite hard 

to believe! This means it is more important than ever that your child 

gets enough rest each night, proper nourishment, and a huge 

amount of love and encouragement. These are key factors in 

their successful completion of this academic year. 

It is exciting to think about our Kindergarteners soon becoming 1st 

graders, our 5th graders preparing to enter middle school, our 8th 

graders getting ready to start high school, and our dear 12th graders 

preparing to enter the world of university. Thank you for your 

continued support and partnership as we look forward to the 

exciting weeks ahead! 

"This is the day the Lord has made; let us rejoice and be glad 

in it." Psalm 118:24 

Together, 

Mr. Cantrall 

APRIL 

21-23 Drama Production 

29 Mid Quarter Grades on PS 

MAY 

2-6 Idul Fitri Holiday 

2-12 AP Exams 

7 SAT Test 

9-13 Elementary MAP Test 

14 8th Grade Banquet 

16 Vesak National Holiday 

17-20
Secondary MAP Test/ 

Senior Final Exams 

20 Senior Banquet 

23 Senior Exit Interview 

21-25 Senior Trip 

26
Ascension Day of Jesus 

Christ 

27 Senior Graduation/Half Day 

BAIS UPDATE 

Click this link https://bit.ly/3JwiPop for May-June 2022 

school lunch order by THURSDAY, APRIL 28, 2022. 

https://wa.me/622221012247
http://www.baisedu.org/
https://www.biblestudytools.com/psalms/118-14.html
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Guidance Counselor 
Office Update 

Attention 11th & 12th Graders: 

Another chance to learn about a 

university is available. The session in 

Bandung on Tuesday, April 26 - 4pm to 

7pm 

More information at this website. 

Congratulations to Sangyun Nam! 

Sangyun has been accepted to the University of California, Irvine in the United States of America: 
When you see him around campus make sure to give him a covid-high-five. 
Please be praying for the rest of the senior class as they are working on or waiting for responses to 
applications. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dear Community, 

We have an Open House on Friday, April 29. Please invite your family and friends to visit our school, so they 
can see how wonderful our campus and community is. 

Together! 

Marketing and Admission Team 

https://wa.me/622221012247
http://www.baisedu.org/
https://www.vistaeducation.com/event/road-to-top-50-university-in-the-usa

